
Norrisville Rec Council  
Sept 2010 Meeting 
7.05pm 
 
 
Presidents Report 

• 3 grants put in for Cap improvements, waiting to hear back 
• 2 people are interested in chairing Arts program, will be at Nov meeting 
• Cross country has 2 registered  
• Abingdon Fencing wants to start a North County Club 
• 40th Anniv of Rec Council is soon, talking about plaques to commemorate 
• John Lawrence is looking into being bonded for the treasurer position 
• Still tossing up the idea of on-line registrations 
• New property layout was changed again 

 
Background Checks have been tabled until the next meeting, will re-visit in Nov 
 
Fundraising- Board is  now in charge of fundraising for the rec council. We will still have 
Golf Tourney in Spring, but new ideas need to be brought to the board of directors 
 
Aerobics- slow start, has 5 people 
 
Boys Basketball- registration is Sept 21 & 23 6-8pm, need 1 coach 
 
Girls Basketball- registration is Sept 21 & 23 6-8pm. Need coaches 
 
Mens Basketball will start the 1st Thursday in Oct, Tim Comer is Co-chair 
 
Before & After care has 17 enrolled in the program 
 
Dodgeball- no chair present 
 
Volleyball- plans to start family program again in fall 
 
Horseshoes- Tues & Thurs at Eden Mill, fall league starting. John Sliger will be co-chair 
in 2011 
 
Mens Lax- picked back up last week, 5 teams  
 
Soccer- doing good, clinic has 30 kids. Need UA soccer goals 
 
Adult Volleyball will be starting up when gym is cleared for use again 
 
Womens Strength training- 7 signed up. 5 pending 
 
Cross Country- 10 signed up, expecting more 



Rec Council –Lisa Emge no new reports 
 
Motion made to use the Golf Tourney proceeds toward UA soccer goals purchase, was 
Approved.  
 
 
Election Results for Board of Directors: 
Sandy Janiski 6 votes 
Tom Dieter 17 votes  
Nicole Giordano 11 votes 
 
Meeting Adjourned 8.15pm 
 


